
Welcome to the Utility Water Conservation 

Program! 

Dear [Participant's Name], 

We are thrilled to welcome you to our Utility Water Conservation Program! Your commitment 

to conserving water helps create a sustainable future for our community. 

As a participant, you will have access to resources and tips on effective water-saving techniques. 

We encourage you to engage with our community and share your experiences. 

Please find attached a brochure outlining the program details and upcoming events. Should you 

have any questions or need assistance, feel free to reach out to us at [Contact Information]. 

Thank you for taking this important step towards water conservation! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Utility Company Name] 

[Contact Information] 


